
 

 
Please reply to: 
Elizabeth House 
Fulbourn Hospital 
Fulbourn Cambridge  
CB21 5EF 

Our ref:  F15293A EG/NS Tel: 01223 726767 
Your ref: 
Date: 6th August 2013 
BY EMAIL 
M Houlebecque 

Fax: 01480 398501 
E-mail: nicola.brookes-jones@cpft.nhs.uk   
Website: www.cpft.nhs.uk 

 
Dear Mr Houlebecque 
 
Freedom of Information Request 
 
Thank you for your email requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  Please 
see below response as requested: 
 

1. Cost of providing additional nursing staff (via professional staffing service and 
external agencies) to cover shifts on wards on Fulbourn site for each ward from 
January 2011-December 2011 and January 2012-December 2012.  
 
Please refer to the attached pdf document tittle Fulbourn Vacancies and refer to page 3 for 
the information that you require. 
 

2. The total number of vacancies per grade, including those frozen, resulting from 
maternity leave, sick leave and absences due to other causes in the periods January 
2011-December 2011 and January 2012-December 2012 for each ward on the Fulbourn 
Hospital site. 
 
Please refer to the attached pdf document titled Fulbourn Vacancies and refer to pages 1 and 
2 for the information that you require. 
 

3. The manager with the authority to authorise recruitment to vacancies in corresponding 
periods that is in the year 2011 and 2012.   
 
The ward manager would have responsibility to recruit to vacancies within their ward. 

 
I trust this information meets your needs. If you have any query or concern about the handling of 
your enquiry then please contact the Trust’s Freedom of Information Lead at the above address.   
 
You also have the right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at: 
 
 Information Commissioner’s Office 

Wycliffe House, Water Lane 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
Telephone: 01625 545700 
www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 

  
 
 
 
 
 



 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Nicola Brookes Jones  
Associate Director – Corporate Governance / Trust Secretary 


